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BICYCLISTS OF NEVADA COUNTY

Dear Members of the Nevada County Board of Supervisors:

BONC (Bicyclists Of Nevada County) would like to take the opportunity of the 9/27 meeting
Recreation and Resilience Master Plan agenda topic to express our strong support for its
preparation by adoption of the contract with Design Workshop, Inc. Development of th Master
Plan will enable Nevada County to allocate funds most wisely in support of local recreation
non-profits and new and current infrastructure to benefit the health and wellbeing of local
residents and build our recreation economy.

BONC is a 501(c)(3) non-profit all volunteer organization. We build and maintain local trails in
collaboration with with the Tahoe National Forest, Bureau of Land Management, Nevada
Irrigation District, and fellow non-profits Bear Yuba Land Trust and Truckee Trails Foundation.
We need and greatly appreciate the County’s material support for our and our fellow non-profits’
projects.

Thank you!
Bicyclists Of Nevada County

Dan Goldsmith, President
26 September, 2022



